
 
Meeting of the Waterbury Select Board 

June 21st, 2021 
28 North Main Street 

 
Present:  M. Frier, M. Bard, K. Martin, C. Viens and D. Kehlmann, Select Board; W. Shepeluk, Municipal 
Manager; and C. Lawrence, Town Clerk.  
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00pm. 
 
Mary M. Gannon, Ed.D. of Strategies for Growing Just & Diverse Organizations was present to provide 
training to the Board, Municipal Manager and Town Clerk on racial equity. 
 
The Board adjourned at 10:00pm with no action taken. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Carla Lawrence, Town Clerk 
 
 
Approved on July 6, 2021 


